
Kingston Nursing Research Conference 2022 March 3rd 
is looking for sponsors 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the Kingston Nursing Research Conference 
(KingstonNRC), we invite you to participate in this virtual event as a financial sponsor.  
 
KingstonNRC is a regional conference, spanning both academic and clinical practice. This one-
day event of speakers and poster presenters fosters communication and knowledge transfer 
between researchers and practitioners by promoting the dissemination of research findings and 
practice.  
 
By encouraging the participation of novice to expert nurses, KingstonNRC is recognized as a 
valuable gathering place to celebrate the achievements of nurse-researchers and innovators in 
our community.  
 
KingstonNRC sponsors are vital to the success of the conference. Your financial support helps to 
make conference participation affordable and accessible for both nurses and nursing students, 
and ensures a high-quality conference experience for all attendees. It also provides you with 
the opportunity to showcase your company. 
 
Due to the continuing COVID-19 pandemic the KingstonNRC will once again be held entirely 
online, creating a unique channel for you to reach a targeted audience. Our organization works 
with you to tailor acknowledgement of your sponsorship, whether monetary or in-kind. 
Conference organizers are also happy to discuss alternative opportunities to best suit your 
needs. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us if you have any questions or suggestions.  Thank 
you very much in advance for your attention and your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Chenier-Hogan and Barb Patterson 
Co-Chairs of the KingstonNRC 
 
Barb.patterson@kingstonhsc.ca 
Nicole.Chenier-Hogan@kingstonhsc.ca 
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